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IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR OBTAINING LIBERIAN PASSPORTS 

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs  will commence the interview of Passport Applications beginning 

July 8, 2021 from 9:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. daily. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic which 

necessitates adherence to prescribed health protocols for the safety of staff and the public, the 

Ministry will be receiving applications for passport by appointment only. 

Applicants wishing to acquire Passport should follow the procedures: 

Go online and fill out the application form @ www.liberiapassport.com 

(1.)   Secure an online appointment after filling of the application 

(2.)   Print the completed application form as well as the appointment date secured and come 

to the Ministry on the date of appointment. (Person without an appointment date will not be 

serve and should not come to the Ministry.) 

(3.) The Ministry will receive only 50 applicants a day on Monday, Wednesday and Friday for 

regular processing of passport which will be process in seven ( 7) working days. 

(4.)  The Ministry will receive 50 (Fifty) applicants on Tuesday and Thursday for persons wishing 

to take advantage of the expedited application process. Expedited application will be process 

within 24 hours. 

(5.) No applicants will be allow into the building unescorted by the designated passport officer. 

(6.)Persons entitled to privileged  Passports will be processed based on official request(s) from 

heads of Ministries and Agencies and will be required to strictly adhere to the same health 

protocols. 

(7.) Once  request(s) request(s) for the privileged Passports is/are approved, the person(s) 

entitled to  such passports will be required to fill online applications and secure appointments 

to appear for processing. 

http://www.google.com/url?q=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.mofa.gov.lr&sa=D&sntz=1&usg=AFQjCNGDZs1nnBMI2vcrcMg3D8G1-Hp65A
http://www.liberiapassport.com/


(8.)Medical  emergencies will be processed under certain exceptions to be strictly determined 

by the Ministry based on the request. 

Note: These measures are in no way intended to deprive a citizen's right to travel document, 

but taken in the interest of the safety and health of citizens as well as the Ministry's employees 

providing these services. The Ministry will review these measure periodically in compliance with 

advisories from the Ministry of Health and NPHIL.  

  


